
 
Update on Distance Learning 
March 22, 2020 
 
Good evening, 
A reminder that families can pick up school 
books on Monday,  March 22, any time 
from 10:00am to 6:30pm. We know that 
some of you are  now in a shelter in place 
situation which means you will not be able 
to pick up your child's materials. We will 
figure out a way to get to you what your 
child needs if you are not able to come to 
Rehoboth.  When you come on campus you 
will drive past the Administration Building 
where you will be stopped and given some 
information about the pick up procedure 
protocol. (Don't go on the road that goes 
past the Post Office but the one that leads 



to the Sports and Fitness Center)  We know 
this new way of doing education will be a 
learning process for all of us. And as I have 
stated, our goal is to provide a good 
educational experience for both those who 
are working "online" and "offline."  
A reminder that both a free  drive through 
breakfast and lunch will be provided outside 
of the Fellowship Hall tomorrow. (8-10; 
11-1) If you are over 18, you will need to 
pay, 18 and under are free. 
Praying God's blessing on the beginning of 
our final quarter and praying for a calm that 
only He can give.  
 
Mr. Bob Ippel 
 


